
At Home
LEARNING

It is Week 4 of “At Home Learning”! 

You will find the activi ties and suggestions for this 
week in Seesaw.  We are missing your kiddos and 
have really enjoyed hearing your child’s responses 
in Seesaw when they are using the microphone 
feature.

This week we are using some of the websites that 
we have set up for your child.  We have assigned 
some books in RAZ Kids on Tuesday.  Once your 
child is logged in, they will need to click on the 
picture called ”My Assignment” to find the assigned 
books for the week.  After they have read those 
books, they are welcome to read others as well.
The ABCya games do not require a login.  Both RAZ 
Kids and ABCya are excellent online resources for 
your child to explore as there are so many learning 
opportunities to be found on these websites.  
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